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In September, Alex Mnatzaganian, Phil and
Ruth Janes were delighted to visit the Home
T Hope in Malawi in person. They took out 7
uitcases of much needed equipment
" including donated laptops, mobile phones
and medical equipment. They received a very
warm welcome and spent time with the new
leadership team discussing their hopes and
visions for Home of Hope over the next 1, 3,
and 7 years. They were also able to spend
time with the Head Teachers of the Primary,
Secondary Schools and of the Vocational
Training Centre. As a result, funds were sent
out to enable text books to be purchased, as
most classes were being taught without. It
was encouraging to see lighting and new
toilet blocks that have been installed using
donations given last Christmas.



